


CITY ATTORNEY BARROW: We still have to make an announcement on 

the closed session. 

MAYOR HOWORTH: Go ahead. Thank you, Mr. City Attorney. 

CITY ATTORNEY BARROW: Thank you. Earlier this evening, the city 

Council went into closed session to discuss labor negotiations. 

There was no reportable action taken. 

MAYOR HOWORTH: That was riveting. Thank you. So now we're 

reconvening into open session.

 

 


